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If you are in constant use of the internet, you are at a greater need for an antivirus program
since you have a greater risk of being attacked by computer viruses than any other person. That
is not to say that people who do not use their computers to access the internet do not have that
risk. Viruses also spread through storage devices especially flash disks and such removable
media. That is why everyone with a computer must have a strong protection from computer
viruses.

You are sure to get many antivirus programs on the internet, some of which are even free. You
should be cautioned against the free programs since they are only trial programs or not fully
loaded. Such programs therefore do not offer the protection needed and if you are serious
about the security of your computer, you would better buy a full program.

Different computer protection programs have different features and interfaces. You should
therefore sample many of these programs and get to know their features and interfaces. This
would go a long way in helping you make a good choice depending on what you would like from
the program and how user friendly it is going to be to you.

When one is surfing the internet, there is a risk that a malicious program such as spyware,
adware, Trojan or computer viruses will slip to your computer without your knowledge. To
ensure that you are safe from such a risk, you should consider buying a program that offers real
time scanning. These are programs that are able to detect a virus as soon as you open an
infected file or program on the internet thus providing a strong protection.

The price is also an important factor to consider. Most people are tempted to think that the price
of any product is commensurate with its quality. That is very true with things like furniture.
However, a computer program only needs to be designed once and the same copy sold to may
other people without making any alterations. As a result, non-exploitative companies will provide
quality but affordable computer protection software and these are the companies one should
consider.

Before purchasing the software, you should take time to read reviews about it. Some reputable
websites have crucial information as they carry out tests on various programs and share their
findings to the public. Visiting such websites can really help you to know the strengths and
weaknesses of the program for wise decision making.
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Some computer protection software can cause the machine to considerably reduce its speed.
This is a major concern for many people and especially those using slower computers.
Fortunately, most of the programs available today have less impact on the speed of the
computer but this point remains an important one to keep in mind when shopping for the best
protection software.

Antivirus software should be regularly updated. You should therefore consider the after sales
support of the protection software that you intend to buy before going ahead to do so. You can
get this information from customer reviews and comments. You could also personally call the
support team to establish how often they offer updates and if there are any terms and conditions
involved.
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